Your Public Works
representative was
here to notify you of
activity on or near
your street

9601 S.E. 36th Street
Mercer Island, WA
98040

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR DETAILS

Additional Information:

Project: Booster Chlorination System
Date: May 24, 2022 (Tuesday)

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Location: 4400 Block E Mercer Way

A water main shutdown on E Mercer Way may affect the
water volume on your service line temporarily on Tues-
day, May 24, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

This shutdown is necessary for our contractor to make
modifications to a water main connection on E Mercer
Way. Due to the valve isolation, your water service will be
at the end of the distribution line and therefore may re-
ceive low volume of water during this shutdown.

If any discolored water and/or air bubbles when service
returns to normal, please run the faucet or outside hose
bib for several minutes.

Contact:
Utilities Engineer, Rona Lin
(206) 275-7806 or email at: rona.lin@mercergov.org

Project Site Inspector, Stu George
(206) 771-4789 or email at: stu.george@mercergov.org

For more information please visit the City website:
www.mercerisland.gov/water21-28

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people
with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
Esta informacion puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas
con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccion.
3Ta MHOPMaLMA MOXKET BbITb NPEAOCTaBAEHA MO 3aNPOCY ANA PA3MELLLEHUA Noael C
OrpaHUYeHHbIMU BO3MOKHOCTAMM, @ TaKXKe TeX, KoMy TpebyeTca MOMOLLb NEPEeBOAUMKA.
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